
As Project Team Leader, J.M. Teague Engineering & Planning  Partnered 

with Kostelec Planning and Brooks Engineering to conduct a Complete 

Streets study to address the need for multi-modal accommodations to the 

intersection and the adjacent corridor of North Main and Walnut Street in 

Waynesville, NC.   

 

Work consisted of traffic counts, intersection analysis, field observation, 

public input workshops, and final document presentation to local and state 

officials. The project is slated for construction in 2021. 
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